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Change in Appearance of Internal I/F Connectors of Motion Controllers 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
The appearance of the internal I/F connectors used for the Motion controllers will be changed. 
 
1. Target Model 

Q173DSCPU, Q172DSCPU, Q170MCPU, MR-MQ100 
* Products derived from the above models are also subject to the change. 

 
2. Reason for the Change 

To improve the obtainability of the parts 
 
3. Details of the Change 

The indication printed on the internal I/F connectors will be changed, and the printing method will be 
changed from engraving to laser marking. 
* This change does not affect the functions and performance of the products. 
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(1) Wider side of the connector shell 

 

Engraving of HDR LFD 

(1) Wider side of the connector shell 

 

6-digit indication 

(2) Narrower side of the connector 
shell 

 

3-digit indication 

(2) Narrower side of the connector 
shell 

 

No indication 

 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the October 2025 production. 
There may be cases where both the former and new products exist in the distribution stage. 
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